
Sir Edward Beatty, O.B.E. 
Windsor Station,
MONT VEAL. QUE.

October 13, 1939

Dear Sir Edward,
Wardenshlp - Royal Viotoria College

Mrs. Grant does not wish to serre after this session, that is, after 
August 31, 1939, and I think you said you had a candidate in mind to succeed her. 
We are preparing a list of possibilities now, and it would be helpful if you would 
be good enough to pass on your suggestion, with the candidate’s curriculum vitae.

Yours sincerely,

L. W. DOUGLAS.


